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 City of Prince Albert                                                                                                    
Playground Program Welcome Information 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Parks, Recreation, and Culture Department would like to welcome all participants ages 6 – 12 
years to the Playground Program! This drop-in program is intended to provide children with access to 
structured environment of sport, arts, culture, and recreation programming throughout the summer 
months. Parents or guardians are encouraged to attend the playground while children are participating 
in programs with the trained play leaders.   

Playground Hours of Operation:   

Monday to Friday:  11:30 PM - 5:00 PM                                                                        

Playground Program Information: 

• This is a drop-in program, children can to come and go as they please.  It is not a babysitting 
service. 

• Parents/Guardians are encouraged to stay at the playground and supervise their children while 
the play leaders are conducting the program. 

• Playground leaders will do their best to maintain a safe play environment for all children.  During 
hours of operation, they will be available to assist children in distress (example, medical 
attention). 

Rules and Expectations: 

• The safety and enjoyment of the program by all participants is important.  
• While participating in the program activities, children will be expected to follow playground rules 

and get along with others. 
• Children that engage in inappropriate behavior including rude or harassing comments or 

aggressive actions towards others may be banned from attending the program 
• The City reserves the right to ban a child from the program for any duration of time up to and 

including the remainder of the season where considered appropriate.  

Special Events: 

• There will be weekly special events that take place away from the playground, typically on 
Thursdays. 

• Permission slips and parental consent are required for all children to participate in special 
events. 

• Information and permission slips regarding special events will be sent out at the beginning of 
each week. 

Please fill out and return the attached form if your child is interested in participating in our program. 

If you have any questions, please call the Alfred Jenkins Field House at 306-953-4989. Follow us on 
Instagram @pa.playgroundprogram    


